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FROM THE MGG:kmg:jf
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 27, 2002

Two of the floor amendments, adopted by the senate, to 2001 SB-212 did not perfectly
mesh with the text of the bill. Please review this redrafted bill carefully to make sure
that it complies with your intent. In that regard please note that the solicitation is
exempt from the restriction under s. 134.75 (2) if it meets only one of the conditions
under s. 134.75 (2) (a) to (c); it does not have to meet all of them to be exempt.
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